In Support of HB1373

All human beings in North Dakota should be entitled to legal protection against homicide and
assault.

Yet, this right has been wrongfully withheld from the most vulnerable group of human beings:
unborn children.

The slaughter of the unborn is antithetical to the Constitution. North Dakota must not stop fighting
for the unborn until abortion is seen and treated as what it truly is: murder.

To protect unborn children, and their mothers, the unborn must also be returned their legal right to
not be assaulted. Purposeful injury of an unborn child is exactly the same as purposeful injury of a

human at any other stage of development and life: immoral and abhorrent.

Legislators, you are entrusted to uphold justice for all. To do so, you must act to protect society's
most vulnerable.

| pray that this bill is passed and signed into law. Please protect the unborn as you would protect
your family: with unrelenting care, compassion, and resolve.

Sincerely,

Mariah Holtz
Fargo, North Dakota



